
Mrs Sara Boyce MA N.P.Q.H    T: 01525 261620 
          F: 01525 261988 

High Ash C.E. Primary School 
Pound Hill, Great Brickhill,    office@highash.bucks.sch.uk 
Milton Keynes, MK17 9AS    www.highashschool.co.uk 

 
 

 
 

 

 

2nd May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 and 6 will be visiting Tring Natural History Museum on Monday 20th May as part of the Darwin’s 
Delights topic.  
 
The children will take part in a workshop called Adaptation where they will uncover species adaptations, 
explore oddities and generate species' future adaptations to help them to survive! They will also have to 
closely observe the specimens on display to complete the ‘Darwin and the Voyage of the Beagle’ activity. 
 
The children will need to be in school at the normal time and will return to school before the end of the 
school day. The coach will be leaving school at 09:15 and will return to school at 15:00. The children will 
need to wear their normal school uniform. There is no need to bring any money as we will not be visiting 
the museum’s gift shop. 
 
Packed Lunch 
If you have booked your child to receive a hot school meal on this date and you wish your child to receive a 
packed lunch provided by the kitchen, please complete the attached lunch order form and return to the 
school office by Monday 13th May.  If, however, you wish to provide a packed lunch prepared from home, 
please remember to cancel your hot school meal booked for this date via your ParentPay account to avoid 
being charged for a meal you no longer require.  
 
If you have not booked a hot school meal on ParentPay for the day of your trip and you return a lunch order 
form requesting the kitchen to provide your child with a packed lunch on this day, we will charge your 
ParentPay account accordingly. 
 
Contribution 
In order for this trip to proceed, we do ask that you pay a voluntary contribution of £7.50 to cover the cost 
of coach and entry to the museum.  Please log on to your ParentPay account and pay by Monday 13th May. 
Please also tick the consent box when making your payment.  If there are any changes to your child’s annual 
medical consent form completed at the beginning of this academic year, please email the office. 
 
We would be very grateful for parent volunteers to support us with this trip. If you are able to help, please 
email the school office asap.  If we get a lot of interest, we will draw names from a hat and contact the 
successful parent volunteers to let you know. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Miss Beech, Mr Brooks and Mrs Gray 
Year 5/6 Teachers 


